
ATTENTION!!!!!! 
  

GOAL FOR ST. PATRICK’S REVERSE RAFFLE FOR 
2025 IS TO SELL ALL THE TICKETS. 

 

TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE FEBRUARY 1 AND 2 

IN GATHERING SPACE. 

 

ANY TICKETS NOT PICKED UP WILL BE MAILED FEBRUARY 
9. 

 

MARCH 6 IS THE DEADLINE TO PURCHASE 
YOUR TICKET. 

 
TICKETS NOT PURCHASED BY MARCH 6 WILL BECOME 
AVAILABLE TO ANY INTERESTED INDIVIDUALS.THESE 
TICKETS MUST BE PURCHASED THROUGH ST. BONIFACE 
OFFICE BY MARCH 13, OFFICE HOURS 9:00AM TO 1:30 
PM. NO TICKETS WILL BE SOLD AT THE DOOR. 

 



 


